
MARSH GIBBON PARISH COUNCIL: BULLETIN  (April 21st 2020) 
 

 

Council Meetings  
Councillors held a virtual meeting using video-conferencing last Tuesday 14th. The Minutes 
will be on the Council website shortly.  
On Wednesday 22nd at 7.30 the Finance Committee will meet remotely to consider the 
Accounts for 2019-20 and Budget for 2020-21.  
MGPC’s website is at www.marshgibbon-pc.gov.uk.  
 
Cemetery Open Following the latest Government guidance, Marsh Gibbon Cemetery is no 
longer closed to the public. Residents are reminded to maintain two metres space from one 
another.  
 
Foodbank Collection  
On Saturday morning, there will be a collection for the Aylesbury foodbanks, by MP Greg 
Smith and Councillor Angela Macpherson from Bucks Council. The Covid Action Group will 
man a collection point in the village hall car park between 10:00 and 12:30 (while Nash’s 
pop-up bakery is there). If you have any items that you can donate, please bring them down 
between those times. The items that they are looking for are: UHT Milk, Tinned Meat*, 
Tinned Vegetables*, Tinned Soup*, Tinned Tomatoes*, Cereals, Fruit Juice, Pasta Sauce, 
Pasta, Rice*, Tinned Fruit*, Tinned Deserts (Rice pudding, custard etc), Toiletries, Nappies. * 
These are the items which are in most demand. Please remember to stay two metres apart 
at all times.  
 

Old Folks Fund 200 Club April Draw Winners 
FIRST PRIZE  

 
£40  

 
72  

 
BRUCE OWEN  

SECOND PRIZE  £30  21  GORDON 
SLAYMAKER  

THIRD PRIZE  £20  273  KATE PULLMAN  
FOURTH PRIZE  £10  188  GILL SEARLE  
FIFTH PRIZE  £5  237  PAUL BARNES  

 
Due to the COVID-19 virus outbreak, annual subscriptions of £10 due in April for this year’s 
new draw commencing in May have been suspended until further notice. When it is safe to 
do so we hope we can rely on your continued support later this year. Many thanks from the 
MGOFF Committee.  
 

http://www.marshgibbon-pc.gov.uk/
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Covid Community Support Group  
The Marsh Gibbon Covid-19 committee would like to thank you once again for your 
responses and willingness to assist the village. They have been overwhelmed with offers of 
help and the feedback from those who have requested assistance has been wonderful and 
they are all extremely grateful.  
There are those in the village who are not on social media or email and may be lonely and 
would welcome a phone call. If you can think of anyone that this might apply to, please 
contact any of the four names on the leaflet to help brighten someone’s day.  
 

Litter Blitz  
Thanks to everyone who is collecting and disposing of litter around the village roads. It 

makes such a difference if everyone picks up litter near their home. 


